
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 24/05/2025 11:22:37 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

24/05/2025

MS Amelia Thackway
9 / 42a Burchmore RD
NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

My original concerns remain the same regardless of the adjustments to the proposal
Traffic congestion in an area that is already congested and threat to local safety. It is a poor
location close to other houses and will not contribute to the positive progression of the area.




